
8-4-21  

President Kim Brandt called this regular meeting of the Anamoose City Park Board to order at 7:00 pm, 

this 4th day ofAugust 2021.  Members Brittany Bromley, Karissa Gahner, Theresa Hoke, and 

Kristin Volson were present.  

A final decision regarding the city/park board mower will be tabled until spring.  

A final quote of $2,761.63 for two 6-foot benches was presented. A motion to approve and order the 

benches was made by Bromley, Gahner 2nd. AIF  

The park groundskeeper shared that there are two dead bushes at the park. A motion to pull them out 

and replace them come springtime was made by Volson, Hoke 2nd. AIF  

A location for the library box at the park was discussed and decided upon. It will be put up within the 

next week or two.  

Concession stand addition blueprints were presented and approved. Discussion of cement, electrical, 

and plumbing took place.  

A suggestion, from a community member, of updating or redoing the park bathrooms was shared with 

the park board. Discussion and considerations took place.  

The next meeting of the Anamoose Park Board will be held on September 1st, 2021 at 7:00 pm.  

There being no further business meeting adjourned at 7:45 pm.  

 


